
 

 
RANCHO SANTIAGO COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS 

 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING - The California Code of Regulations, Title 5, Sections 58301 and 58305 
require the governing board of each community college district to hold a public hearing and adopt a 
final budget on or before the fifteenth of September of each year.   
 
The adoption of the 2021-2022 Rancho Santiago Community College District budget is scheduled for 
the September 13, 2021 Board meeting. In accordance with the CCR Title 5, §58301, the governing 
board of each district shall hold a public hearing on the proposed adopted budget prior to the 
adoption of the proposed budget. This will provide members of the public with advanced notice of 
the public hearing at the September 13 Board meeting. 
 
Due to COVID-19, please visit the Rancho Santiago Community College District’s Board of Trustees 
Agendas and Minutes website page to view the September 13, 2021 agenda. The agenda will 
provide how the meeting will be held, in-person following current health protocals or via Zoom. The 
Board of Trustees Agendas and Minutes web can be accessed using the following link - 
http://www.rsccd.edu/Trustees/Pages/Agendas-Minutes.aspx 
 
The proposed 2021-2022 Adopted Budget will be available for public display and review September 
8 through September 10 at the District Office, 2323 N. Broadway, on the 4th floor reception area 
between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. The public hearing is scheduled on September 13, 
2021 at the regularly scheduled Board of Trustees meeting at 4:30 p.m.  
 
To view the budget online, visit  
Business Operations/Fiscal Services (rsccd.edu) 
  
 
Questions and/or comments should be directed to Iris I. Ingram, Vice Chancellor, Business Services 
at 714-480-7340. 
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